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Public Announcement: The Uhrichsville
Water Park will be closed for normal
business hours Monday-Thursday
beginning August 4th due to staffing
Issues. We will remain open for normal
business hours Friday-Sunday for the next
two weeks. Starting the week of the 18th,
we will be open Saturday and Sunday only.
We will remain open for all Private Parties.
All dates are subject to change based on
weather, staffing, or admissions.




